
From:   Philip Cheung   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 04, 2009

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0241-EX-ST-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Young, could you clarify what you mean by military point of contact.
GDAIS currently does not have a military contract with regard to the
use of the frequencies.  We have contacted the local military authority who has responded
that the allocation of the frequencies rest with the FCC because GDAIS currently does
not have a contract in place with the Government.  However we can provide
the name of the military person whom we are in communication with on this topic.
Thank-you for your attention.

Philip Cheung
Sr Lead hardware Eng.
GDAIS


